We had our last burger burn for the year in Ricks hanger then went to the club house for the meeting
which Rob called to order at 7 o'clock.

There was discussion about this year’s Christmas party, the plan is to have the party at the Elks on
January 12th. A discussion about meeting upstairs or downstairs this year was held as well as choosing
a menu.

David Gunderson is going to Wag Aero to pick up some parts while visiting family in Wisconsin and
also will visit the Champ factory to pick up parts for Dan along with getting a tour of the factory. He is

looking for some rudder pedals for his Cub as well.

Darrell was contacted about group of kids that would like Young Eagle rides we can scheduled this
spring and also talked about the Eagles program that John is in charge of.

Program
Jerry Densmore discussed getting our aircraft prepared for winter operations.

Meeting adjourned



